
 

CRIME CONTROL COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE February 28, 2024 

FROM: Kirk Riggs, Chief of Police 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of a Budget Amendment for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 
for the replacement of vehicle laptops in an amount not to exceed $15,000. 

SUMMARY: 

For the past 13 years, the Bartonville Police Department has relied on the Panasonic CF-31 Toughbook 
as their in-car computers.  We have exceeded the factory warranty and have found these computers to 
be valuable assets.  However, in recent years, we have noticed a decline in their quality, leading to GPS 
issues that pose safety concerns for our officers. 

I propose replacing this outdated technology through the Crime Control and Prevention District (CCPD).  
Utilizing CCPD funds will enable us to purchase and install the equipment in a single transaction.  This 
comprehensive approach will encompass all necessary training and ensure coordinated installation. 

Attached is a quote from MooringTech for consideration by the Board per vehicle: 

Equipment breakdown: 

Panasonic FZ-55 Toughbook- $2,850.00. 

FISCAL INFORMATION: 

Budgeted:  NO   Amount:  $14,300.00   

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Quote  


